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Applicant Outreach Summary 
 
Update to: All public engagement initiatives that have occurred to date and feedback that has been 
received on the application to date: 
 
Stakeholders Outreach (UPDATE – see previous below) 
 
SLVGD and Optima Developments are committed to being good neighbours and working with the 
stakeholders throughout the application process. The project team is undertaking an appropriately scaled 
outreach process in support of this application to ensure a clear and transparent process for all 
stakeholders. Key elements include: 
 
• Follow up discussion with the Bowness Community Association Planning and Development 

Committee Meeting – March 02,2022: 
 
SLVGD and Optima Developments attended the Bowness Planning and Development meeting and 
presented the Development Vision. The Land Use Re-Designation Application and the upcoming 
Development Permit Application for the subject parcel were discussed and a letter of support was 
requested following the formal application to the city. The decision to move from the currently approved 
apartment building scenario to the proposed townhouse scenario was considered favorable amongst the 
committee members. 
 
• Following LOC application large format signs were installed on both sites as per the City of Calgary 

requirements. May 02, 2022. 
 
• Follow up discussion with the Bowness Community Association following the official Land-Use 

application – May 04, 2022, to discuss LOC2022-0053. 
 
Jeffrey Riedl of SLVGD Architecture discussed the Development Vision with the Community Association 
and went through the application summary in detail. The discussion included a preview of the 
Development Permit design in progress with a shared screen view of the 3d model. The Community 
Association provided a letter of support for the application.  
 
What We Heard 
 
The Bowness Planning and Development Committee provided the following letter of support: 
 
Attention: Nancy Sanborn 
 
The Bowness Community Association Planning and Development Committee met on May 4, 2022 to 
discuss the application LOC2022-0053 6336 Bowwood Dr. NW. The application in question is for a Land 
Use Amendment to Accommodate DC. The application covers two corner lots on Bowwood Drive. The 
Land Use Redesignation and subsequent Development Permit process will facilitate a Grade-Oriented 
Rowhouse outcome and include secondary suites. 
 
We are encouraged to see development that will support the vision of our Mainstreet Bowness but are 
also aware that development needs to be sensitive to the existing surrounding residents who call this 
area home. This amendment works towards this objective and we support the application. 
 
Sydney Empson 
Planning and Development Coordinator 
Bowness Community Association 
www.mybowness.com 
Phone: 403-288-8300 
E-mail: planning@mybowness.com 

mailto:planning@mybowness.com
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